
Provost’s Announcements to the Faculty Senate 
September 14, 2021 

 
1. Faculty Handbook Revision and New Platform:  We are excited to be migrating the Faculty 

Handbook to the Acalog platform which should increase usability and communication of 
procedures, policies, and expectations.  The following table lists chapters that have already 
been updated and approved by the Faculty Senate and those to be reviewed: 
 

hapter 4: Personnel Policies Chapter 11: Curriculum 
Chapter 5: Travel Chapter 12: Academic Affairs 
Chapter 7 : Research  

 
2. Grad Walks to be held on December 18th:  Given the public health concerns related to large 

events like traditional commencement exercises and given the smashing success of the 
Grad Walks last May, we will be holding Grad Walks for each of the schools and the CHHS 
(Clarke Honors College grads will participate with the school or college of their major). 
These events will be held on December 18th on campus (GAC first floor and Perdue Hall 
Atrium) and faculty will be invited to participate.  This concept was brought to the 
President’s Cabinet which has representation from all governance groups and was 
enthusiastically supported. FS Action Requested:  Happy to take any questions or feedback. 

 
3. Major upcoming events to be added to First Monday emails:  In order to communicate 

major University events upcoming over the next few years, I’ll add these to our running First 
Monday Calendar including the following tentative timeframes:   

• July 2022: We are SU Campaign tentatively ends 
• Fall 2022: Identify workgroups for Middle States re-accreditation self-study 
• S



• Summer 2023: Anticipated launch of Workday for Financials and HR 
• Fall 23 or Fall 24: New General Education Curriculum begins 
• AY24-25: SU Centennial, 2020-2025 Strategic Plan ends, Middle States re-

accreditation visit 
FS Action Requested:  Happy to take any questions or feedback. 
 

4. Diversity, Equity, & Inclusion and the Tenure & Promotion Process (DEI in T&P) Work 
Group Report: The work group established in May, 2021 to examine DEI in T&P has 
completed their report and recommendations which will be transmitted to the Faculty 
Senate this week. FS Action Requested: Request an invitation to present the report at a FS 
meeting and determination of next steps by the FSecRe51dsoe

 


